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Technical difficulties prevented audio transmission of opening comments during the 

November 3, 2023 State Board of Elections meeting. 

 

A synopsis of the missing audio follows: 

 

Chairman Summers called the meeting to order and announced a quorum was present. 

 

Mr. Kobrin summarized the Board met during its regularly scheduled monthly meeting 

on October 26, 2023, to review early voting center plans submitted by about a dozen 

counties. After approving other plans, the Board carefully deliberated over the plan 

submitted by Washington County. After much discussion, a supermajority of the board 

supported approval, separately, for the plan to place an additional, optional early voting 

center at the Boonsboro American Legion; and for placing one of the county’s two 

required early voting centers at the local Board’s offices at Hagerstown.  A supermajority 

of the Board did not support approval, however, for placement of the second required 

early voting center at Hancock Town Hall.  

 

Audio transmission begins. 


